
CDS Fire Prevention Planning 

September 9,2007 

Knut Lyssand 
7560 Happy Valley Road 
Somerset, CA 95684 

Regarding: APN 093-021-70 
Permit: 176291 -1 

Dear Knut Lyssand: 

I reviewed your property on September 9,2007 with regards to the setback issue 
being adjacent to the Eldorado National Forest. As you pointed out the property 
line is approximately 3 feet farther from your house than originally thought. Your 
house is within the 200 foot setback currently required. 

You have maintained the appropriate 100 foot fire safe clearance around the 
house. The U.S. Forest Service has recently completed a fire safe clearing 
project using mastication adjacent to your property. This has left a nice open 
stand on ponderosa pine and black oaks. 

You have kept as much as possible a visual barrier between you and the U.S. 
Forest Service property. The government parcel is uphill and on the back side of 
your house. The disturbance that took place during the mastication is about the 
maximum you could expect from any future logging or cultural practices that the 
U.S. Forest Service might conduct. 
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